
Daniel Chaitin


From: Daniel Chaitin


Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 5:55 PM


To: Susan Buchanan - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Your request to NWS re: Alabama


Hey Susan,


Sorry to bug you so late on a Friday, but this "sharpiegate" thing just keeps going and going.


Is there reaction from NWS about this NOAA statement saying the Birmingham office's tweet was


"inconsistent" with the forecast available at the time? And will the account delete that tweet?


Regards,


Daniel Chaitin


240-644-7271


Washington Examiner


On Tue, Sep 3, 2019 at 4:58 PM Daniel Chaitin <dchaitin@washingtonexaminer.com> wrote:


Awesome, thank you Susan. I'll be in touch over the course of this hurricane season.


-Daniel


On Tue, Sep 3, 2019 at 4:36 PM Susan Buchanan - NOAA Federal <susan.buchanan@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Daniel - your email just reached me since you sent it into a general email box. I'm in the national


press office for the National Weather Service, so please feel free to keep my contact information handy


for faster response in the future. The latter part of your question is accurate.  The National Weather


Service forecast office in Birmingham responded to inquiries to assure the public that Alabama was not


in the projected path.


Regards,


-Susan

- -

Susan Buchanan


Director of Public Affairs


National Weather Service


301-427-9000
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